Press Club Sells Programs
To Raise Money for Ball

Tradition was once again upheld by the Press
Club as they sponsored the annual Press Club Ball.
The money which was used to pay for this annual
affair was raised by members selling football pro-
grams at home games.

This formal event is the only one which all the
students of Kermit High School can attend. It was
sponsored by Mrs. Jewell Martin and Mr. Jerry
Kight.

Serving as officers for the year were: Sharyn
Moore, president; Patty Robinett, vice-president;
Susie Jackson, secretary; Ruth Wilson, parliamen-
tarian; and Joyce Worley, reporter.

To be eligible for membership in the Press Club |
a student must either be a member of the Journa-
lism class or on the annual or Yellow Jacket staff.
Freshmen are not eligible for membership.

At the October meeting, Miss Diana Hampton
spoke to the club and showed slides of her trip to
Europe.

Press Club members Ruth Wilson, Janice Montgomery and
Camille Lennon make a tree for the Press Club Ball.

First Row: Martha Bridges, Trisha Russell, Sharyn Moore, Larry Dingler, Martha Spinks, Burton Carley, Georgia Pot- !
ter, Daun Dennis, Julie Anderson. Second Row: Irma Juarez, Sherry Cominsky, Mickie Horn, Elmer White, Wanda
Trull, Paula Leatherwood, Barby Bewley, Carol Ann White, Janis Montgomery, Janice McCallister, Barbara Brown.
Third Row: Debbie DeVolin, Gerald Hubbard, Tommy Kennon, Ruth Wilson, Kittie Cramer, Joyce Worley, Vicki Ray,
Patty Robinett, Sherran Laxson, Connie McDonald, Glenda Crawford, Pam Estes. Fourth Row: Dee Ezell, Susie Jackson,
Judy Satterfield, Sweetie Babcock, Linda Mulsow, Linda Sparks, Ronda Horton, Jerry Sims, Sharon Jones, Camille Len-
non, Sharon Melton, Michelle Brown.
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